Maggie Paul City Attorney's Office 300 6th St. Rapid City, SD 57701 Or FAX: 394-6633

Re: WDT CAD Club Raffle

Dear Ms. Paul:

I am the advisor of the Western Dakota Tech CAD and I am writing this letter to request permission to conduct a raffle on the campus of WDT.

WDT CAD Club is a non-profit organization. We would like to purchase a laptop computer and an XBox to raffle off. We would begin selling on 10.25.2011 (pending your acknowledgement/approval).

The funds raised with the computer raffle will be donated to the Fallen Police Officer's Fund. The Xbox raffle will be used to raise money for CAD Club activites.

If you have any other questions, please feel free to contact me. Thank you for your consideration.

Sincerely,

James Loverich

Computer Aided Drafting

James A Loverich

Western Dakota Tech 800 Mickelson Drive

800 MICKEISON DITVE

Rapid City, SD 57703

605.718.2941

james.loverich@wdt.edu